
Linda Jackson, 

 

My husband and I took the tour in 2019 to see for ourselves what Midas is trying to do. We are all 

for the reclamation of this mining district. Let’s face this truth, the Federal Government is not going 

to reclaim this area. It is definitely not high on their priority list. Also, Valley County can use some 

good paying jobs and tax money into our coffers. We found everyone on the tour to be 

knowledgeable and conscientious in this endeavor. We truly believe also that the project would help 

the fish populations. As full time residents in Valley County, we feel this endeavor should be 

approved.  

 

So, we are writing to express our full support of Midas Gold Idaho and the Stibnite Gold Project. 

Midas Gold has shown they are committed to Idaho and want to take care of the environment. We 

hope you move forward and permit this project as quickly as possible. 

 

Midas Gold Idaho is not your typical mining company. The company realizes the Stibnite Gold Project 

site has been damaged after nearly a century of mining and that something must be done if we ever 

want to reclaim this brownfield site. Midas Gold Idaho wants to restore the site and take care of the 

environment through mining and we believe this is the best; alternative 2 as outlined by the U.S. 

Forest Service is the best chance to help the repair the historic Stibnite Mining District. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project is the type of project our state and Valley County needs. We highly 

encourage the U.S. Forest Service to permit this project, using the preferred alternative presented 

by Midas Gold, as expeditiously as possible. This has gone on long enough. Thank you for your 

diligence in this matter.  

 

 

Sincerely, 

John and Cynthia Schroeder, Donnelly residents  

 

 

Name: Cynthia Schroeder 


